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Hidden Hills 

Parks and Recreation 
 September 10, 2019 

 
 
 
 
Call to order 
Present were: Jennifer Zuiker, Eniko Gold, Deb Spellman, Jill Green, Ashley 
Chanel, Katie Rothman, Maggan Nord and guest Michelle Goldstein.  
 
Meeting Minutes 
Jennifer made a motion to approve the August 2019 meeting minutes and Ashley 
seconded the motion.  
 
 
New Business  
 

1.  Winter Social- Jennifer announced to the Committee that the Board 
did not approve the budget so Jenn reduced the lighting, removed the 
food truck fee and added the snowboard ride bringing the budget to 
$23,958.48. Liz explained that the communities’ demographics have 
changed and the Committee needs to accommodate to kids ages 12 
and up. The budget will be resubmitted at the Tuesday September 17th 
Board of Directors’ meeting.  

2. Welcome Party Budget- Since voting for the theme was not on last 
month’s agenda; the vote that took place didn’t count so the 
Committee discussed other themes and decided to go with a Nautical 
theme.  

3. Halloween Party- The Board approved the budget and residents have 
already purchased tickets online. The Committee stressed that every 
event is a resident only event.  

4. Kids Halloween Party- The Board approved this budget as well. A link 
to Eventbrite needs to be set up to purchase tickets.  

5. Senior Mixer Update- Jennifer reported that 30 residents attended the 
mixer and filled out their wish forms. Most of the seniors are available 
Sunday afternoons so the mixers will be changed to the third Sunday 
of every month. The seniors asked for nature and museum walks, a 
game of Mahjong and speeches. Deb is scheduling an instructor for 
Mahjong for the September mixer and Jenn is planning a trip to the 
King Gillet Ranch for “Night of the Jack” on Sunday October 20th. Pick-
up will be at 5:00 pm at the community center for the 6:00 pm tour. 
Tickets for seniors are $22.00 per hour and based on 15 to 20 people. 
Jackie will ask Monica Wolfe or Martha Decarteret is the can 
chaperone.  
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6. Movie Night Hosts- Jennifer said she can host September Western 
Theme Movies,  Katie, Liz and Jenn signed up for 2 movies in October 
and maggan, Liz and Jenn signed up for November.  

7. Community Center Pool Furniture- Deb reported that they are in bad 
shape and we either need to repair or replace them. The Committee 
asked to see what the warranty is.  

8. New Resident Gift basket T-Shirts- This item was tabled.  
9. Turkey Trot- This item was tabled until next year.  
10. Men’s Whiskey Night- Jenn reported that this event was cancelled due 

to lack up RSVP’s and the fact that the Sommelier required a 75% 
non-refundable deposit.  

11. St. Patrick’s Day Event- Jenn said she’s like to use the Whiskey Night 
budget to have a St. Patrick ’s Day event on Sunday March 15th.  

12. Tennis Tournament- Liz and Maggan would like to have a tennis 
tournament on March 14th and 15th with a minimal budget of $200.00.  

13. New Playground- The playground renovations are over and ready for 
the kids to use. The Committee will post pictures on Facebook and the 
Association will send out a notification.   

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 p.m.  
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